Miranda Benson2

From: JayKimberly Hartwell <jaykimberlyh@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 6:48 AM

To: Carrie Geitner; Stan VanderWerf; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Cami Bremer; Holly Williams
Cc: nina.ruiz@vertexcos.com; hello@colordokidsranch.com; Ryan Howser

Subject: Pumpkin Patch - Monument

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

Thank you for your time in reading this email.

Over the last 15+ years my family has enjoyed being a part of the Pumpkin Patch. This opportunity for our children to
grow up with a family friendly, cost effective fall option and to enjoy nature, animals, the farm life and more is a blessing
to so many. Over the years, our children have also attended this as a field-trip.

With all the options and activities that our town could provide, this is one we should work hard to keep. We were so
impressed with the town of Monument when we moved here 16 years ago - Chili Cookoffs, Christmas hay rides in town,
the Pumpkin Patch, Christmas tree lighting, concerts in the park, 4th of July parades. All of these speak family, all of
these cater to our community, and are worth our time and efforts to continue to provide these to families now and
families in the future. Pumpkin Patch is a gift to our community and literally hundreds, possibly thousands of children
each and every year get the opportunity to enjoy it.

Thank you for your time and consideration, and thank you for working together creatively to continue to provide this
family friendly activity, the Pumpkin Patch.

Kimberly Hartwell



